
 

 

April 5, 2024 
 
Robert W Landa 
Studio Meng Strazzara 
2001 Western Ave, Suite #200, Seattle, WA 98121 
 
RE: Site Review – Puyallup High School portable addition 
 
Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department has completed a site review for Puyallup School District 
for the following site:   
 
Puyallup High School – 105 7th ST SW, Puyallup, WA 98371 – Parcels 5870000190 and 5870000231 
where new portables will be placed.  
 
The following items were reviewed: 

• Water supply 

• Sewage disposal  

• Site size 

• Noise levels* 

• Environmental contaminants 

• Health and safety  

 
As a result of this review, this site is hereby approved for the addition of three double dry portables. 
 
*Noise levels exceeded allowable site allowance levels. Per sound study, additional interior sound 
level measurements will be conducted after the portables are installed to determine if additional 
noise reduction mitigation is required. A full weekday of data must be collected. This must be 
provided to show noise level requirements are met.  
 
This site review is valid for two years. If plan review applications have not been submitted for the 
project within that period, a new site review application will be required.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, you may contact me at (253) 649-1712. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lori Karnes, RS 
Environmental Health Specialist Supervisor 
Food and Community Safety Program 
Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department 
(253) 649-1712 
lkarnes@tpchd.org 
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